
BUILDING FROM YESTERDAY FOR 

TOMORROW—LIBRARY BREAKING GROUND 

ON EXPANSION PROJECT 

Brandon Public Library will hold a ceremony 
to commemorate the groundbreaking of its 
expansion project on Wednesday, June 19, 
2024. 
 

What: Brandon Public Library 
Groundbreaking Ceremony. 
 

When: Wednesday, June 19, 2024 at 2:00 pm. 
 

Where: Brandon Public Library 117 E. Main St. 
Brandon, WI 53919 
 

The Brandon Public Library has served our 
community very well for 111 years. Being that the 
building was built for a different era (1897) to 
meet different needs, we’ve reached the point 
where our size and an outdated floor plan are 
unable to meet the growing demand for library 
services and diverse community needs.   
 

The updated library will be a welcome destination 
exceeding expectations. We will be able to 
provide new services and modern conveniences 
to meet the changing demands of an increasingly 
tech-savvy population through improvements. 

The modernized Brandon Public 
Library will honor the past while looking to the 
needs of the future - keeping the historic touch. 
The expansion will double the current space and 
is becoming a reality from the successful 
campaign and fundraising support. 
 

Kunkel Engineering and Capelle Bros. and 
Diedrich, Inc. are the general contractors. 
A grand reopening is slated for late Summer 
2025.  
 

Thank you to all our donors supporting the 
Brandon Public Library. 

RELOCATION 

During the Library Construction, the library will 

be temporarily relocating to the old United 

Methodist Church, 107 E. Washington St. 

Brandon, WI 53919, starting in late July. 

We are looking for volunteers to help with the 

moving, setup in the new location. If you are 

interested or willing to help, please let the 

library know, so we can put you on a list for 

volunteers.  Thank you. 

Email: ross@brandonlibrary.net 


